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To: Year 8 Parent/Carers 
 
 
 
 
 

 
13 March 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Globe Theatre, London Trip – Friday 27 June 2025 
 
We are excited to inform you that our Year 8 students have the exciting opportunity to attend a live performance at 
the Globe Theatre in London on Friday 27 June 2025. We have secured 45 tickets for a production of Shakespeare’s 
Romeo and Juliet. As Year 8 students will be studying the play during the Summer term, this is a fantastic opportunity 
for them to obtain a deeper understanding of Shakespeare’s work in an authentic and engaging environment.  
 
Timings of the day 
The students will need to leave their period 2 lesson at 9:45 am and meet in the Atrium before registering and making 
their way to the coach which will be leaving school at 10:00 am. Although there are toilet facilities available on the 
coach, we will be making a rest stop on the way too. Students must bring their own packed lunch, snacks and drinks, 
but if your child/ward is eligible for free school meals please email me on: g.higgins@taverhamhigh.org and it can be 
collected from the canteen before we leave.  
 
The performance begins at 2:00 pm and we will be leaving London around 5:00 pm and should arrive back at School at 
approximately 8:15 pm. Please make any necessary travel arrangements to collect your child/ward. Students must 
wear their school uniform.  
 
Payment 
The total cost of the trip which includes ticket price and travel is £40.10 per student and is payable via WisePay. The 
tickets are available on a first come first served basis and are non-refundable, except in the circumstance of an 
insurance claim for which we would require a doctor’s letter confirming that they are unfit to travel. If your child/ward 
is eligible for Pupil Premium and you require assistance, please contact the Finance department on: 
finance@taverhamhigh.org 
 
Please complete the consent form via Microsoft Forms using the following link, after you have completed payment: 
Consent Form for Romeo and Juliet Trip  
 
The deadline date for payment and completing the consent form is Friday 4 April 2025 (earlier if ticket numbers are 
reached). 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs G Higgins 
Teacher of English 

mailto:g.higgins@taverhamhigh.org
mailto:finance@taverhamhigh.org
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=A4OLxq6_vUKwzakrubGl7A-KobcwLCdCqVUuF8x-tl9UQkkyTEREQ0NWUU5DUUZWU0o4V1FXWTlHNi4u

